
To the Campus Community: 
  
This Sunday marks the third anniversary of the Inland Regional Center shooting. It has been more than 
1,000 days since our university, the City of San Bernardino, the Inland Empire and the entire nation were 
shaken by a senseless act that killed 14 and which forever altered the lives of their families, friends, 
colleagues and acquaintances. 
  
Five of the victims were CSUSB alumni:  

§  Michael R. Wetzel 
§  Shannon H. Johnson 
§  Juan C. Espinoza 
§  Robert C. Adams 
§  Yvette Velasco 

  
At 10:58 a.m. Sunday, anyone logged onto their computer on campus will hear a recording of the tolling 
bell from the university’s Peace Garden. A brief ceremony will take place at 2 p.m. in the Peace Garden 
to commemorate the lives cut short on that tragic day.   
  
Wherever you are Sunday, I request you take a moment to honor the memory of the 14 and to show 
support for everyone affected by this horrific act. We need to continue healing and restoring this 
community, remembering all we lost and vowing to remain united, even in the face of more recent 
tragedies. Let us once again say to the world: Together We are Stronger! 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Tomás D. Morales 
President 


